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Taylor has been with A Family For Every Child for the past two terms helping with 

everything from Submit, Child Listing, Princess Event, and most recently with the mentor 

program. 

Taylor has worked many hours doing any job that is asked of her.  She has successfully 

obtained many tickets, lessons and activities for AFFEC to offer to their mentors/mentees.  

She is personable, professional and a very hard worker.  She is innovative and has come 

up with many different ideas on how to make the life of a foster child brighter.   

A Family For Every Child is lucky to have such a dedicated and passionate volunteer like 

Taylor!! 

Thank You for Your Service 

Taylor 


